
Submitter: Kelly Couch 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Education 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB2583 

I have multiple children/students that utilize virtual charter school because it best fits 

their learning needs, but they’re unfairly excluded from crucial Student Success Act 

funding. HB 2583 corrects this by ensuring equal access to resources while keeping 

funds within Oregon’s community-run schools. Please support all students, equally. 

 

Please also support school-choice and home-schooling as valid educational options. 


